
Director Report May 21,2025 

• GRVV Grant is FINISHED!!!! All paperwork has been submitted accepted, and the 
check has been turned over to the town.  

• The website has been staying up to date and we have had a lot of compliments on 
the new layout.  

• I am still working on the policy manual.  
• Office of the Aging came out and presented.  
• ARC has started cooking classes. We have held 2, their next class will be in 

September. 
• Heather has finished the reclassification of books and is now working on DVD’s. 
• April 24th: I traveled out to Painted Post to the Annual Foundation of Southern Tier 

Libraries to report on our grant from 2024 and accept our grant of $1,200.00 for 
2025. This grant has to do with Loanable Resource Kits for youth. I have purchased 
all material and will assemble those kits shortly. 

• May 9th Heather and I went to the spring CE. This was a great all day learning event: 
Many different classes were attended.  

• I also attended Juliet socially class put on by the camber of commerce in Cuba last 
Thursday to learn more about getting word and promotion out on social media and 
the different types of social media that are most effective.  

• Summer Reading is planned, and we are getting excited. I am developing flyers that 
will go out to Bolivar elementary school soon.  
I have also reached out to the cafeteria manager at BRCS to make sure we are still a 
lunch site for summer 2025. 

• Community Picnic is 8/14 from 4-8: Flyers have been created. 
• May 19 Budget vote:  
• Rei Vacation: 6/25, 6/30, & 7/2 I have spoken with Shari, she can cover. 

 


